


Notice of Intent - North Head Wharf Electrical Upgrade
Fisheries and Oceans Canada- Real Property Safety and Security (DFO-RPSS) intends to make a determination regarding whether carrying out the proposed project, located on Grand Manan, New Brunswick, is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects. To help inform this determination, DFO-RPSS is inviting public comments in respect to that determination for 30 days following the posting of this notice.

Written comments must be submitted by January 12, 2024 to:
Fisheries and Oceans Canada
Hongpo Xu, Project Engineer
125 Marine Science Drive
St. Andrews, New Brunswick E5B 0E4
Telephone: 506-608-0217
Email: Hongpo.xu@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 




